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Posted September 1, 2023 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

TWU Local 591 will be ordering long sleeve athletic shirts approved by the TWU Local 591 

Executive Board. We are getting ready to finalize our order and have the shirts shipped to all 

Local 591 locations. Please double check your shirt size is correct on your TWU Local 591.com 

profile page. This is the same manufacturer as the gray shirts we previously ordered. The final 

size list will be pulled September 8th 2023. 

 

 

 


